Women's Club of New Seabury
September 2019

Looking Back,.....

The August luncheon and author event held at the Country Club was a terrific occasion. Joan
Anderson, author of “A Year by the Sea” as well as several other books, spoke with humor and grace about
living an authentic life. She said that women are the carriers of culture and do so much for others that
they often forget about their own journey through life. She was funny, self-deprecating, and full of wis-
dom for all of us. The audience had lots of questions and Ms. Anderson ended her terrific program with a
drawing for the beautiful centerpieces and her book, Stretch MarRs .




As Summer slides into Autumn, WCNS looks forward to its annual Fashion Show.
Plan to attend with friends and family for this year’s array of fashions from Cape Chic of
Falmouth.

After the [uncheon, the models will walk and twirl on the runway to give us all ideas
about the latest Fall fashions. Mark your calendar and see flyer on the next page to make

your reservation.

WELCOME TO NEW MEMBERS:

Tina Traficanti Karen Julkut

Noreen Waters Candice Geers

Kathleen Quirk, Claire Ferrigno
Linda Milano Lisa Almquist
Laura Lippman

Don’t forget to renew your Membership and ask a friend to join.
Membership Booklet will be sent to the printers soon.

Let’s be sure that YOUR name is in it!

Website: www.womensclubofnewseabury.com



Women’s Club of New Seabury

cordially invites you to

=Chic

WOMENS APPAREI

2018

FASHION SHOW PRESENTED BY
CAPE CHIC

Join us for our annual Fashion Show and Luncheon. Models will present the fabulous
apparel and accessories from Cape Chic of 176 Main Street, Falmouth, MA or at
www.capechic.com.  All are welcome.

Wednesday, September 11, 2019
Check in at 11:30. Luncheon at 12:15
Popponesset Inn

Payment of S30 per person must be received by September 3rd to confirm your reservation.
Contact Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106 if you have questions. Or visit our website:
womensclubofnewseabury.com

REPLY SLIP — Must be received by Tuesday, September 3rd

Your name $30.00 pp
Your guest(s): $30.00 pp
Please send this slip and your payment of $ (payable to WCNS) to

WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.

The Women's Club of New Seabury Charitable Trust is a 501(c) (3) charitable organization



“We Care” Giving Fair
Tuesday, November 12, 2019

The plans are well under way for the November 12, 2019 "We Care" Giving Fair. Our
interactive day will include the wine toss table; Chinese Auction table, silent Auctions, Gift
Certificate tables, Basket Tables, and Bakery Table. There will be another $1,000 Raffle ,
with $500 and $250 as second and third prize.

Jackie Shahood and her Giving Fair committee have been hard at work since the Spring
to bring you a wonderful event.

Please mark your calendars for November 12. Bring your friends. It promises to be an-
other spectacular FUNdraiser for the needy in our community. You don't want to miss it.

DONATIONS for the Giving Fair

Please consider donating a Gift Basket, Bakery item,
or items for the Silent or Chinese Auction Tables.
Please contact Jackie Shahood at jackie.shahoodwgmail.com
or 508-477-4762.

The auction is successful with the participation of our
members, both in donations and in attendance to the affair.

GET WELL AND SPEEDY RECOVERY WISHES

Rosemary Burns Love

Marie Roche




WOMEN’S CLUB OF NEW SEABURY

www.womensclubofnewseabury.com

JOIN US!ll The friends you haven't met yet!

....Join us, and experience how fulfilling it can be to help our community and have fun at
the same time. Remember, you only have to live in or have once lived in New Seabury (or
Daniel's Island, Popponesset, Popponesset Island) to be a member. During these five dec-
ades, members have contributed their time, talents, and financial support to numerous civic,
educational, and charitable organizations in Mashpee and the broader Cape Cod community.

WCNS meets for monthly luncheons and programs, but also other events are planned
throughout the year, with a concentration on the summer months. We hope you will join us to
make friends, have fun, and better our community!

For further information, please contact Lisa Clifford at lisa.memberships@yahoo.com
or 781-929-3845 or visit our website (www.womensclubofnewseabury.com). You may return the
form below with your annual dues of $30.00 to WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.

July 1, 2019- June 30, 2020 Membership Form

New () Renewal () Date
Name
Last First Middle Initial First Name for nametag
Local telephone# - - Alternate / cell telephone # _ - -

Mailing address — street or PO Box

City, state, zip code

E-mail address

Please check off or write in your areas of interest to keep our club vibrant:

Philanthropy (scholarships; distribution of funds) Membership (welcome new members)

Hospitality (greeters for luncheons; 50/50 raffles Publicity (photos, news items)

Suggestions for activities or programs are appreciated

Return form to WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649 with your dues of $30.00.



WCNS is on FACEBOOK!

If you have a Facebook account and follow your favorite people, grandchildren, and organizations
and want to include the Women’s Club of New Seabury, SIMPLY CLICK ON THE MAGNIFYING GLASS OF
YOUR FACEBOOK PAGE AND TYPE WOMEN’S CLUB OF NEW SEABURY INTO THE SEARCH BAR. You will
see photos of our events and information about upcoming programs.

Then by clicking on the “thumbs up” symbol, you are “liking” the page and will see future posts of the
Women’s Club of New Seabury.

DON’T FORGET TO MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS FOR THE

DATE: WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11

MUST MAKE RESERVATIONS BY TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 2!
SEE PAGE 3 FOR DETAILS.

DO IT NOW.



